
Chestnut Street Baptist Church 

Announcements for Sunday, July 06, 2025 

  

Vacation Bible School Registration 

 Vacation Bible School (VBS) is coming July 28-August 1 for children three years 
through fifth grade. We will have dinner at 5:30 p.m. for children and families, and 
the program is from 6-8:15 p.m. Registration is now open. Use the code or the link 
at csbcfamily.com. 

 

VBS Wish List 

Our craft leaders for VBS have asked for Pringles cans and small water bottles 
for a project they will offer for the children. If you have any of these items, please 
put them in the box in the foyer. Many thanks! We also especially need your 
prayers, both for preparation and for God to draw children and their families to 
Himself through faith in Jesus Christ. 

  

 

Central Asia Mission Trip 

Thanks to all of you, we have raised our goal of $4000!  We will have a list of items our friends need in 
the coming weeks. Praise God and all of you! 

 

Building Projects This Summer 

We are planning to paint the outside of our building in August. We need some volunteer help to prepare. 
There are a variety of projects needed to get ready for the painters. Fill out the information sheet in the 
foyer or talk to Orvil or Ward or another member of the Building and Grounds Team. 

Also, we are repainting the Fellowship Hall and installing wainscotting around all the walls. Pastor Jeremy 
and Janelle have painting the walls, but the wainscotting will also need to be painted and installed. Can 
you help with any of this? 

 

Men’s Breakfast Saturday, July 12 

Hey, guys, let’s get together for breakfast on Saturday at 8:00 a.m. in the Fellowship Hall. We will have a 
great breakfast, great fellowship, and a great word from Scripture to start our day. 

 


